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Mark Lewis, an oil & gas attorney and Managing Partner of Bracewell & Giuliani's
Washington, D.C. office, discussed some of the latest issues affecting the oil and gas industry
with Pipeline & Gas Journal editor Jeff Share. On the menu: the effect of liquids-heavy shale
production on pipeline development, state versus national regulation, and the importance of
clear stakeholder communication for pipeline developers. To read the full Q&A, click here.
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